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Comments: Hi, I'm writing to you from Indiana to urge you to block construction of the Mountain Valley Pipeline in

the Jefferson National Forest. I care about our environment and the damage that projects like this can cause to

clean water sources. In addition to local drinking water supplies,  the Washington Post has reported that this

project has involved more than 300 environmental infractions. We MUST start putting people before profits. I'm

not against making money, however, it cannot be at the expense of human health. I'm asking that you protect the

Jefferson National Forest.  Please select Alternative 1, the No Action alternative, and reject any changes to the

Jefferson Forest Plan. 

Thank you.

Terri H.


